

Dear Rabbi and Mrs. Portowicz,

Your presence at Bais Faiga's Shabbos of Chizuk was truly an inspiration in itself. To quote a member of our staff, "And the Portowicz's didn't have to speak to be inspiring...Witnessing their Emunah and Bitachon and hearing their optimistic and upbeat messages, despite their obviously still going through challenges, was tremendous."

Rabbi Portowicz, you are truly a walking miracle. The message of endurance despite all odds came through your sincere and warm words to us.

Goldie, you are the epitome of an eishes chayil and a true example of מפרי כפיה נטעה כרם. Your ability to grab hold of what could have been a very dark chapter and bring in the sunshine is awe-inspiring.

Thank you again for sharing your story and for touching the lives of the Bais Faiga staff. We are richer for it.

Continued hatzlocha and refuos.

Sincerely,

Mrs. S. Jacobovitch

350 COURTNEY ROAD O LAKEWOOD, NJ 08701 O PHONE: 732-363-5070 O FAX: 732-370-1195